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Timothy Boscarino

From: Eric Allen <eallen@adamsoutdoor.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2025 10:33 AM
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Cc: Timothy Boscarino
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: HDC Application - 31 E. Adams Ave East
Attachments: AOA-WestMichigan_10x36DigitalMockup-ArethaB_02-20-25.pdf

Good morning, 
 
As I am sure you are aware, we adjourned our application from December until the meeting in 
March.  Since then, we have modified the size of the display that we would like to install.  The original 
application was for a 14’ by 48’ digital display.  We would like to modify that to a 10’ by 36’ display that 
does not have any skirting on the underside of it.  Please use the new rendering for your review.   
 
If you need anything else, please let me know. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Eric Allen Real Estate Manager  

P 269-216-7865  M 231-557-7301 

A 407 East Ransom Street, Kalamazoo, MI 49007 
 Insta  Facebook 

 
The information transmitted in this email is intended only for the person or entity to which the email is addressed and may contain confidential and/or 
privileged material.  Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or 
entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited.  PLEASE NOTE THE COMPANY DISCLAIMS ANY LIABILITY WHATSOEVER FOR ANY 
VIRUSES TRANSMITTED IN CONNECTION WITH THE EMAIL OR ATTACHMENTS HERETO.  ANY ATTACHMENT TO THE EMAIL SHOULD BE 
SCANNED BY THE RECIPIENT FOR VIRUSES PRIOR TO OPENING SUCH ATTACHMENT. 

 
From: Historic District Commission (Staff) <hdc@detroitmi.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 10:52 AM 
To: Eric Allen <eallen@adamsoutdoor.com> 
Cc: Timothy Boscarino <Timothy.Boscarino@detroitmi.gov>; Historic District Commission (Staff) <hdc@detroitmi.gov> 
Subject: RE: HDC Application - 31 E. Adams Ave East 
 
ALERT: This message originated outside our network. BE CAUTIOUS before clicking any link or 
attachment(s)  

Dear Mr. Allen, 
 
Your application is scheduled to be heard at the next available Historic District Commission meeting on 
3/12/2025 at 4:30 p.m.  
 


